Welcome!!!
Dear Parents and Guardians:
Greetings! My name is Mrs. Farmer, I hope you had an amazing summer and are ready to conquer the year. I will be your child’s Algebra or Geometry teacher this year, and it is a pleasure to have your child in my class. I am very excited to get to know you and your child over the coming year. 
I am thrilled to be here at the Alternative Center this year as a high school Math teacher. Youth are a passion of mine, and I am committed to creating a classroom that makes your child feel safe, positive, and motivated. This school year will be filled with learning, fun, and new experiences. Your involvement in your child’s education is very critical to me, so I am looking forward to your support this year. If your student is struggling, please reach out to me so we can discuss how to help them. In math, practice makes perfect, and we will be focusing a lot on practice, including applying what we've learned to real-life situations. If you have any questions about your student's work, grades, behavior, etc., in my class, do not hesitate to contact me. My contact information is provided below.
About me
I am a strong believer in education and positive mental health. I was born and raised in Augusta, Ga where I graduated from Davidson Fine Arts High School. In school, I was an Art and Accounting major. I have worked for the Richmond County School System for over seven years in various areas, from the Board to the classroom. For the past five years worked closely with the Alternative School’s faculty and students. I graduated from Brenau University with a Bachelor’s in Science of Accounting. I am currently pursuing my Master’s in Education. 
Our communication will be a key to your child’s success. Please feel free to contact me via email at:
farmela@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us    or by phone at:  706-421-1979
This is the best way to communicate with me at any time. I will reply within 24 to 48 hours.
Thank you,
Mrs. Farmer 
